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Along with my Health Room Aide, Mrs. Trish Morren, I would like to welcome 
everyone to the 2020-2021 school year here at Veterans Memorial!   It’s often hard 
to say good-bye to the relaxing days of summer and move forward into a new 
school year.  Now especially, this unprecedented time will make school a new 
experience for all of us. Still, I know if we work together we can make it another 
successful year.   
 
Moving forward, I will be sending informative messages on a regular basis. These 
messages will allow us to inform and guide you through many health-related 
aspects of school.  Please take the time to look them over and if you have any 
questions or concerns, either now or anytime during the year, please do not hesitate 
to contact me by phone (610-351-5910) or email (smithj4@parklandsd.org). 
Working as a team is important, now more than ever. 
 
For now, however, please become familiar with the general back to school 
guidelines sent out by the district.  
 
I look forward to working with you to keep all your children safe and healthy.  It’s 
going to be a great year! 
 
Healthfully, 

Joanne Smith 
School Nurse 
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